
CIR/33/2024-2025 

Dear Parent, 

Greetings from Amanora School I 

if d ht 

Date: 11th December, 2024 

Please note that the Annual Concert for Grades Nursery, Prep I, Prep II, I and II will be held on Monday, 
16th December 2024 at Amanora School, Pune. 

The concert is titled - Odyssey - a life changing expedition. The students of Nursery to II will take you 

through a "Magical Voyage" with Princess Emma and her friends. 

• The invite has been sent with your ward. We are in the process of sending the costumes which 

you will receive latest by Saturday, 14th December 2024. 

• All participants will be having school on Saturday, 14th December 2024 from 8:30 am to 12:50 
pm (Nursery, Prep I and Prep II) and 8:30 am to 3:00 pm (Grade I and II). 

Specific instructions for Participants on Monday, 16th December 2024: 

• Participants to reach school sharp at 3:00 pm on 16th December 2024. They do not have regular 

school in the morning. 

• Participants to come wearing their costume. The makeup will be done in the school by the makeup 

artist. 

• All participants should wear school shoes, neatly polished and labelled. 

• The weather tends to get a little chill in the evenings. Therefore, please send school jacket with 

your ward. Label all the belongings of your ward (full name, grade and section). 

• You are requested to send sufficient water and snacks for your ward. Please send only finger food 

that will not spoil the student's costume. 

• School Transport, for students availing the same will be provided for pick up only. 

• For the pick-up of your ward please calculate the bus pick up time with a difference of 6:30 hours. 

(For eg. If your ward's pick up time is 7:30 am, then he will be picked up from your stop at 7:30 
am+ 6.30 hours= 2:00 pm) 

Specific instructions for Parents on Monday, 16th December 2024 

• Please carry the concert invite with you. Each invite permits only 2 members. Parents are 

requested to be seated by 4:45 pm. The program will start sharp at 5:00 pm. Also ensure to carry 

Parent Identity Cards for dispersal. 

• Please adhere to program timings and dispersal instructions. The dispersal of students will be 

done after the performance of every 2 events. 

• Please do not come forward to click photographs, as the school has made arrangements for 

photographs and the link of the same will be shared with you shortly. 
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RYAN -General Instructions: 

• The school will remain closed for the students of Grades Nursery, Prep I, Prep II, I and II from 17th 

December 2024 to 20th December 2024. 
• Winter break for students of Nursery to XII will start from 23rd December to 1st January 2025 (both 

days inclusive) 

• School re-opens on Thursday, 2nd January 2025. 

Your presence and support is solicited in making the Annual Concert a memorable event!! 

Warm regards, 

For Amanora School 

Meera 

Direct 



{"type":"Document","isBackSide":false,"languages":["en-us"],"usedOnDeviceOCR":false}




{"type":"Document","isBackSide":false,"languages":["en-us"],"usedOnDeviceOCR":false}



